The Monks are deeply grateful to the Late
James Palm who left a substantial con-
tribution to the Abbey in his will. Mr.
Palm was always interested in the welfare
of Christ the King Abbey. He was the
nephew of the late Father Augustine
Palm, 0.S.B. May God Rest His Soul!

The Monks are very grateful to the Late
Loretta A. Kleiner of Madison, Wiscon-
sin who left a substantial contribution to
the Abbey in her will. May God Rest Her
Soul!

Father Abbot Leonard enjoyed a wonder-
ful visit with Mr. Michael Mead recently.
The both of them had not seen each other
for some 30 years. There was much
reminiscing.

We would be grateful if you would send
us addresses of possible benefactors.
Send, also, the addresses of persons who
would like to receive this booklet.

The heavy work of church construction
over, Father Michael, O.S.B. is able to
resume work on the book he is writing.
He is preparing a book that will contain
all of the Matins Lessons for the Benedic-
tine Breviary in English. This volume will
be a great help to the monks in choir.

Now that the Library Area is ready for
occupancy, the MAMMOTH job of mov-
ing and cataloging all the books begins.
Father Prior is in charge of the library.
We shall always be grateful to all of you
who have sent books. We continue to ask
you for your books. Place them where we
hope, please God, they will always be
safe.

Mailing address:
Christ the King Abbey
P. O. Box 1616
Cullman, AL 35056-1616

Street address:
Christ the King Abbey
5060 County Road 1635
Cullman, AL 35055-1227

BE ASSURED
OF THE
PERPETUAL PRAYERS
OF THE MONKS OF
CHRIST THE KING ABBEY.
PLACE
CHRIST THE KING ABBEY
IN YOUR WILL.

Please think about it.
The Incorporated name of the
Abbey is:

St. Francis of Assisi
Roman Catholic Chapel, Inc.
P. O. Box 1616
Cullman, AL 35056-1616
(Tax Exempt)




